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B O O N E S L I C K  T R A I L  Q U I L T E R S ’  G U I L D  

Day Chapter 
Monday, May 6, 2014 

9:00-12:00 pm workshop with Jennifer 

Todd and Sit & Sew 

12 noon Brown bag lunch/Bring food to 

share 

1:00 pm Meeting, Program, Show and Tell 
 

Star l ight  P iecemakers ’  
Chapter  Meeting  

 

Thur.  May 1,  2014  
Door s Open at  6 pm  

Meeting and Pr ogr am at  7 PM  
“One Hundred Sm al l  Qui lts”  

 

Editor:  Marilyn Wooldridge 

How about that!  We got to meet in April! So good 

to see everyone after the long hard  winter.  We 
enjoyed Pat Yamin’s workshop and program and 

will be blessed again in May, when Jennifer Todd 
from “The Quilted Cow”, comes to Columbia.  She 

will be doing a morning workshop on paper pieced       

miniature quilts.  You do not need to sign up 
ahead of time.  Just show up that morning with 

$10.  I have been to her workshop which is near 
Branson, MO and it is very nice.  She probably will 

bring items with her so we can shop.  Jerry wants 
to come also, so bring your scissors.  I think he 

likes our group.  Keep making items for the     

marketplace.  We will need a lot.  More about   
that later.   

 
Happy Quilting!  

Mary Petersen, Day Chapter President 

The speaker is: 
Diane Harris 
Interactive Editor 
Quiltmaker magazine 

 

“One Hundred Small Quilts” is a trunk show of more 
than 100 pint-sized quilts made and collected by  
Diane Harris over the past three decades. The quilts 
offer a perspective on changing styles and fabrics 
over the years. They also tell the story of one  quilt-
er's journey from young 4-H sewer to quilt industry 
professional. Ms Harris uses these quilts to discuss 
value, color and design, and she shares many ideas 
on how to make better, more interesting quilts.  
  

  

Alice K. Leeper 
Program Chair, Starlight Piecemakers’ Program 

MAY 5TH  
SIT AND SEW:  FOR THE MARKETPLACE 

 

Any member who is interested in donating fabric/ projects/loan patterns to the Marketplace for our Quilt Show, to sew items for 
it: please come to Sit and Sew at 9:30. As Marketplace Chair, I will be there to receive items, share what we need, hear your ideas 
and suggestions for items to make, ways to display items. For items we would like to have multiples to sell, I'd like to have us form 
small groups to schedule some work sessions to help make items by assembly line when that would be helpful, or just all work on 
our own items but enjoy doing it together, as we do in interest groups. I have a couple of partially finished quilt tops, some  
Christmas stockings and other assorted kits, some lovely fabrics for purses, aprons, and tea cozies that were brought to me. If you 
have fabrics to donate, please bring them so we can see what we have to work with. I have a good variety of patterns to lend and 
some samples for those who want to make some things. As my mother often said, “Many hands make light work.” And it's more 
fun!  
 

If you don't come to Day Chapter meetings, yet want to help, please feel free to call me and we can arrange to get together indi-
vidually or plan an evening or weekend group work session. Call 449-7574. 
 

I have been so delighted and encouraged by the response already from the number of you who want to help. To those of you who 
indicated donations or volunteered to sew on the surveys we passed out at the last Guild meeting, I’ll be contacting you, or come 
see me at one of the meetings. 

Thank you so much.      Corinne Remeika   

The Bonne Femme book group will meet May 20, 1-3 p.m. at DBRL. The May selection is THE LAST RUNAWAY,  

by Tracy Chavalier.  
The June selection is THE UNION QUILTERS, by Jennifer Chiaverini.  No book discussion in July. The August selection is       
THE FORGOTTEN SEAMTRESS, by Liz Trenow.  Further selections are pending. Any interested member is welcome to attend. 
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Quilt-A-Gram 

Regular meetings of the Guild are held on the first Monday of 
the month at 1:00 pm and the first Thursday of the month at 
7:00 pm at the Fairview United Methodist Church, 3200 
Chapel Hill Rd., Columbia, Missouri.  
 

Annual dues are $30 for the fiscal year of July 1 to June 30.   
Dues are payable on July 1st. 
 

Newsletter deadline is the Wednesday after the  
Executive Board Meeting at 6:30 pm, of each month. 
E-mail items to: mmwooly@yahoo.com  

Published monthly by Booneslick Trail Quilt-
ers’ Guild, a not-for-profit organization, es-
tablished in 1978, and dedicated to educat-
ing its members and the community in the 
art and appreciation of quilt making. 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
Submitted by  

Judi Kirkpatrick 

As of Mar 31, 2014 
 

Checking Acct. Balance $12,630.63 

Savings $1,033.77 

CD's (2) $10,843.88 

Total Combined Balance $24,508.28 

  

Number of Members 176 

  

Fiscal Year Beginning    
Balance 

$8,965.14 

FYTD Income $20,152.41 

FYTD Expenses $16,486.92 

Current Checking Acct. Bal. $12,630.63 

 2013-2014 BTQG 

Board of Directors 

 

Elected Officers:   

CEO Sharon Lawler 573-696-0102 (home) 

Vice CEO Hank Botts 573-424-1190 (cell) 

Secretary Betty White 573-696-3776 (home) 

Treasurer Judi Kirkpatrick 660-734-0358 (cell) 

Day Chapter  

President 

Mary Petersen 573-446-2335 (home) 

573-289-4120 (cell) 

Starlight Chapter 

President  

Kaye Mallory  660-349-5128 (cell) 

Past CEO Dennis Smith  573-445-7787 (home) 

Appointed  Chairpersons:  

 
Day Chapter Program 
 
 Chair 

Brenda Austin  573-657-2332 (home) 

Starlight Program 

Chair 

Alice Leeper 573-489-1458 (cell) 

Quilt Show  Dennis Smith 573-445-7787 (home) 

Library Merril Winfield 573-446-8676 (home) 

Historian  Virginia Peterson 573-442-0042 (home) 

Service Project  Irmgard Marsh  
Connie Richards 

573-230-6196 (cell) 

660-346-1577 (cell) 

Hospitality  Christi Brietzke 573-449-3405 (home) 

Membership  Corinne Remeika 573-449-7574 (home) 

Newsletter Editor Marilyn Wooldridge 660-848-2213 (home) 

573-289-2957 (cell) 

Membership Booklet Alice Leeper 573-489-1458 (cell) 

Webmaster Willie Morris 573-445-4217 (home) 

Retreat (ad hoc) Barb Nixon 573-239-1039 (cell) 

From the Service Project committee: 

 
Irmgard and Connie delivered quilts  

after Day Chapter meeting April 7: 
 

5 larger quilts to True North. 
20 quilts, all sizes to Rainbow House. 

15 quilts, all sizes to Ronald McDonald 
House. (found 8 more that need la-

bels). 
 

They were very much appreciated by 
ALL!!! 
 

Thank you guild for making these 

quilts to comfort a stranger. 
 

Connie 

Ashland Baptist Church  
Quilt Show and Bazaar 

 

203 E Broadway   Ashland MO 
May 10, 2014  10 am to 3 pm 
 

$2 admission to view quilts 
All proceeds go to Youth fund for  
summer mission trip 
 

Vendors such as Thirty-One, It Works, 
Just Jewelry, Celebrating Home,  
Tupperware, Handmade items and 
baked goods.  

mailto:mmwooly@yahoo.com
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Susan Ferrugia  and her husband of 39  years Jamie, came to Columbia in May of 2013 after  
living near Fulton for 5 years. Previously they lived in Kansas City and Tennessee.  They have two children:  Nathan 
and Lisa.  Lisa is married to James and they have a preschooler daughter Josie.  Susan has sewn since she was very 
young but began quilting in 1999 after taking a quilting class. She loves to machine piece and hand quilt traditional 
quilts. She participates in the quilting group at Missouri United Methodist Church, contributing her knowledge about 
techniques, quilting design choices. Originally from Southern Missouri, Susan says she appreciates the privilege she 
has had to be a full-time homemaker. She enjoys walking and hiking with Jamie, travelling, visiting antique shops, 
baking, and making little girl clothes for Josie. They are very family oriented and Susan often travels 5 hours to help 
take care of her mother who also used to quilt.      

NEW MEMBERS (2013-2014) TEA 
 

When: Tuesday, May 20
th
          Time: 2-4 p.m. 

Hostess: Corinne Remeika, Membership Chair, at her home 
Where: 5357 S. Bearfield Road, Columbia, MO  65201         Phone: 449-7574 
Refreshments: hot tea, iced tea, coffee, cookies, fruit, etc. 
  
This year, 17 women have joined the BTQGuild. This tea is to help us get better acquainted and 
for you to meet the other “newbies.” It is also to give you the opportunity to ask questions about 
how the guild functions, what we mean by things like the quilt challenge, friendship stars, retreat, 
what is involved in a quilt show and its Marketplace. It is also an opportunity for you to learn 
about the various interest groups, the officers and the proposed budget for next year that you get 
to vote for at the annual meeting in June. You'll learn about the many committees which make 
guild functioning possible and get to consider which one(s) you would like to help.  
Participating in one or more interest groups and serving on a committee is really the best way to 
get to know other guild members, to form friendships and to feel a real part of the guild.  
 
I really hope that as many of you as can will come to enjoy this tea. If you work that afternoon or 
are otherwise unable to come, please call me so we can arrange another time to help you       
become more comfortable in and knowledgeable about the guild. Call 449-7574 to let me know if 
you can or can't come and to get directions to my home. I'm about 1.5 miles south of the east 
part of Grindstone  Parkway.            
 
Corinne Remeika  

Marilyn Wine, originally from Fulton, attended college in Kirksville a year and then came to Columbia to finish her de-
gree at Columbia College. She worked at State Farm Insurance for 42 years. Retiring June 1, 2012, she then opened 
her Quilt4U shop just off of North 763 on June 30, 2012. She is married to Terry who works at State Farm. They have 
two grown children, Matthew and Jennifer, and toddler grandson Tucker. Marilyn enjoys antique auctions and getting 
more sleep when there is time. She’s enjoying reconnecting to many quilters who she saw at her sister Pam Oliver’s 
Miss Millie’s Quilt Shop before her sister died and the shop closed. Marilyn also has a little dog, Angel. She has two 
long-arm quilting machines in her shop to quilt tops for customers. A couple of Guild interest groups meet at Marilyn’s 
shop monthly. 

Judy Allen moved to Columbia with her husband Robert last October from Texas (Houston and Dallas) via the Lake of 
the Ozarks. She has been quilting since 1975, and has created about 50 quilts. She has 2 sons, 6 grandchildren, and 
1 great grandchild and makes each one a quilt when they graduate from high school. Originally from Iowa, she came 
to Missouri to be closer to family there when U.S. Cellular, where she worked until 5 years ago, asked her to relocate 
here. Previously she was Director of Sales and Marketing for AT&T in Texas, and retired from there. Judy enjoys all 
styles and techniques of quilting, does hooked rugs, fabric dying, and artistic painting. She is currently doing art quilts. 
When she first learned to quilt she was mentored by Carla Hassell and helped create the quilt which is on the cover of    
Carla’s book. Judy has volunteered to help with advertising our quilt show.   

NEW MEMBER BIO-CAMEOS 
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May flower of the month—lily of the valley                                           MAY CALENDAR 2014 

Guild related or sponsored activities are included in the Master Calendar. 

Interest groups that are currently closed are noted with ‡‡. For additional 

    information, call the contact person listed.  New interest groups may be formed at any time.                                             

Please contact Vice CEO, Hank Botts, 573-424-1190 or email jackandhank@mchsi.com 

BOARD AND CHAPTER EVENTS 

Date Time Event Place & Contact 

01 May 7:00 PM 

Starlight Piecemakers 

Diane Harris 

From Quiltmaker Magazine 

“One Hundred Small Quilts” 

Doors open 6:00 to sew, visit, eat 

Fairview United Methodist Church 

Kaye Mallory   660-349-5128 

 

05 May 9:00 AM 
Day Chapter Sit and Sew 

Paper piecing Miniature Quilts Workshop 

Fairview United Methodist Church 

Mary Petersen  573-289-4120 

05 May 1:00 PM 

Day Chapter Meeting 

Jennifer Todd 

The Quilted Cow 

Fairview United Methodist Church 

Mary Petersen  573-446-2335 

 12 May 6:30PM Board of Directors Meeting 
at DBRL (library) Conf Rm A 

Sharon Lawler   573-696-0102 

  
14 May 5:00 PM Newsletter Deadline 

Marilyn Wooldridge 

mmwooly@yahoo.com   

660-848-2213 

SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

  

8 May 

  

9:30-11:30 Sassy Stitchers (Day Appliqué) 
 At Quilt 4 U 

contact Donna Burris   474-4338 

 

14 May 10:00 AM Small Wonders--New Group 
at Oasis 

contact Karon Huggler   443-7410 

 

15 May 9:00 AM English Paper Piecing 
For location, contact 

Joan Westcott   874-8160 

 

19 May 1:00 PM 
EZ2B Stitchers 

(Handmade Quilts) 

at Quilt 4 U 

contact Linda Sandlin   814-1629 

  

  

20 May 

  

1-3 PM 

“Bonne Femme” Book Group 

The Last Runaway 

By Tracy Chevalier 

at  DBRL 1-3pm. 

Room A 

Bettina Havig  573-449-1602 (H) 

 
By email Mystery Quilt 

contact Cecile Mazan                

cemmazan@gmail.com 

‡‡CLOSED SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

12 May 2:00PM 
‡‡Innovators 

  

Joan Westcott  874-8160 

  

22 May  9:00 AM ‡‡Red Work Myrna Powers   573-445-0766 

 27 May   ‡‡Charm Group 
Contact  Bettina Havig 

573 449 1602 (H) 

mailto:mmwooly@yahoo.com
mailto:cemmazan@gmail.com
http://ravenessences.com/store/index.php?main_page=product_info&cPath=1_16&products_id=98
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“AND NOW A WORD FROM YOUR CEO” 

 

If you were at an April chapter meeting, then you had an opportunity to see BTQG’s new shelves.  

Your Board planned this improvement last fall, waited for written approval from the church’s Board of 

Directors, and installed the shelves in March.  My husband was persuaded to design and build them.  

Merril, Virginia, Hank and Hank’s husband Jack met Larry and me at the church to install them and 

organize the totes.  Cost of the shelving was $140.38 plus the 16 hours of labor by Larry and me.  Cost 

to the guild?  Nothing.  My husband and I donated the labor and some hardware.  Donations were 

made by Christi Brietzke and Alice Leeper to cover the cost of plywood and other hardware.  Linda 

Karns and I donated rolling plant stands to assist with easy storage for the speakers.  Virginia Peter-

son donated a 6-foot ladder to add even more safety in reaching and storing totes.  Ustena Simenson 

donated some better sealing totes and tote labels.  Good ideas and team work can accomplish much. 

 

The photo directory is another example of a good idea put into action.  This idea was presented to the 

Board last fall.  A committee of Mary Petersen, Karon Huggler and Laura Eggeman spent several 

months getting photos of willing guild members for a prototype of this project.  This directory looks 

great.  If you do not have yours, then be sure to pick one up from the membership table during May’s 

chapter meetings.  Pictures of willing members are to be included in the 2014-2015 Membership      

Directory and Handbook next fall.  This project adds only three sheets of paper to the printing cost of 

each booklet but adds a helpful aspect in knowing fellow guild members a bit more. 

 

The Board made some changes in the Policies of BTQG.  If changes had been suggested that the Board 

felt to be controversial, we would have consulted you, the membership.  As it is, however, most of the 

changes to the Policies were ones that simplify some confusing language and that correct some gram-

mar and punctuation.  This committee was chaired by Ustena Simenson who served very capably in 

this role.  She is in a leadership position within her professional career and has experience with organ-

izations through that avenue.  Other capable members of this committee were Donna Baker, Willie 

Morris, Merril Winfield, Marilyn Wooldridge, and Sharon Lawler.  The guild web site has the new set 

of Policies.  Look elsewhere in this newsletter for the new wording in the areas that the Board 

changed. 

The Board thanks all of you who through words and actions this year have been supportive of us.  The 

Board’s goal is always to make BTQG a more enjoyable, meaningful experience for you. 

 

Sharon Lawler, 

CEO for 2013-2014 

Monique Dillard is coming to BTQG 

Monique Dillard is coming to BTQG on September 25 to give an evening lecture and trunk show.  She 

will present an all day workshop on Friday, September 26, featuring 

one of her popular and intricate looking flying geese patterns.  On Sat-

urday, September 27, she will teach a half day class based around an-

other quilt block, but she will also teach about color choices and accu-

racy techniques in block construction, cutting, and pressing.  Monique 

grew up in Canada around quilters, where she learned handwork tech-

niques.  She has published over 76 quilt patterns and has designed 6 

great rulers.  Monique has been featured in American Patchwork and 

Quilting, Quilt Magazine, and Quiltmaker.  You will enjoy her creative 

lecture and classes.  Look for samples of quilts from her patterns at our 

Annual Meeting on June 7 and also at chapter meetings in July and 

August.  Sign up for Monique Dillard’s classes will begin in August. 

Photo from www.opengatequillts.com 



POLICIES OF BOONESLICK TRAIL QUILTERS’ GUILD 
April 2014: Additions in italics; (deletions are underlined and in parenthesis) 
 
1 Annual Meeting, 2 Elected Officers, 3 Guild Properties and Equipment [no changes] 
 
4 Library [a through c, no changes] 
d A book shall be purchased in memory of any current BTQG member who passes away, and the book 
shall be donated to (the) a public library in that person’s name. The book is purchased from contingency 
funds. 
e Former members can have a book given in their name to a public library with funds donated by 
individual guild members. Any guild friend of the deceased former member can ask to select a book 
and collect the needed donations. Excess money collected above the price of the book will be do-
nated to the guild library. 
 
5 Membership [a through d, no changes] 
(e Only Membership Handbooks and Directories that have not been picked up by October 15

th
 and have 

out-of-state addresses will be eligible for mailing. Booklets that are not eligible for mailing will be available 
from the Membership Committee.)  
e A Membership Directory and Handbook not picked up by October 15 will be mailed to out-of-state 
members. In-state members must get their copy from the Membership table during chapter meet-
ings. 
f A NEW member is a person who has never been a member of BTQG previously. [no changes to f] 
g. Members wishing to receive an extra Membership Directory and Handbook may purchase one at 
$2.00 each. Officers and chairpersons may receive a second copy if desired. 
 
6 Publications [a, c, d, and e, no changes] 
b. BTQG will not use bulk mailing for the newsletter, due to inconsistent delivery schedules and item 
count restrictions. 
f. The Membership Directory and Handbook shall include member information, by-laws, policies, 
procedures, and chapter programs for the coming year. The Membership Directory and Handbook 
is for the personal use of members only, not for commercial use. 
 
7 Quilt Show [no changes] 
 
8 Retreats [a, no changes] 
b The policy for BTQG retreats is as follows: 
   i Registration for the retreat shall follow workshop registration policies. The Retreat Committee will main-
tain a waiting list of interested (persons) Guild members and attempt to fill vacancies from the waiting list. 
  [ ii and iii, no changes] 
 
9 Special Workshops and Speakers [a through v, no changes] 
 vi Supply lists for workshops will be published at the same time as workshop information and reg-
istration forms, allowing enrollees to know costs involved in addition to the registration fee as part 
of their decision to enroll in the class or workshop. 
 
10 Treasurer, 11 Budget, 12 Voting Procedure [no changes] 
 
13 COMMITTEE RESPONSIBILITIES [add number 13 in front of “Committee Responsibilities”] 
A description of duties of each elected officer is in the By Laws. For continuity between years, it is essential 
that a detailed description of officer and of committee responsibilities be passed on to successors. There-
fore, in May, the elected officers and committee chairpersons shall submit to the CEO an updated detailed 
written description of how their office or committee functions. By July, each committee chairperson and  
officer shall also give (this) said written description to their successor, along with any materials or forms    
related to that office or committee. The CEO shall submit this update of each office and committee         
description to the webmaster for publication on the web site. 

 

Chapter Program Chairpersons: (Each Chapter Program Chairperson) Each chapter shall have a    

Chapter Program Chairperson who shall be responsible for and prepare a calendar of programs for the 

membership directory. (The) These chairpersons shall contact and make a written contract with speakers 

for chapter meetings  

CON’T ON PAGE 7 
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POLICY CHANGES—CON’T FROM PAGE 6 
 
and events. The chairpersons shall work with the hospitality chairperson on special hospitality events, 
such as chapter meetings with special guest speakers. The chairperson shall work in conjunction with the 
chapter president to build a volunteer system of members for needs of specific chapter meetings, such as 
helping with set up of equipment and room and holding quilts for viewing and to secure a guild member 
or two to act as a hostess for the guest speaker. 
 
Quilt Show, Library, Special Programs, Historian [no changes] 
 
Service Project: The Chairperson shall coordinate all materials for construction of service projects and 
orchestrate the work sessions and shall see to the delivery of completed items and shall maintain contact 
with the current chosen (recipient) organizations. All recipients of quilts must be 501(c)(3) organiza-
tions. 
 
Hospitality, Membership, Newsletter Editor [no changes 
 
Membership Booklet Directory and Handbook Editor: The Membership (Booklet) Directory and 
Handbook Editor shall prepare the Membership Directory and Handbook and (directory and distribute it 
not later than at October chapter meetings) have it available to members at chapter meetings by October. 
(The membership booklet shall include by-laws and all policies and procedures.) 
 
Webmaster [no changes] 
 
Revised and approved by the Board of Directors on April 14, 2014. 
 

The following is from the program of the Big 

Muddy Folk Festival -  

“Our new, amazing festival banner is an 18’X7’ slice quilt conceived, designed and sewn by six area women.  Working from a 

photograph of the Missouri River from atop Harley Park, they have depicted in stunning fabric art the changing seasons on the 

river.  Friend and festival patron, Mona Stevenson directed the project.  In seasonal order the quilters (early spring)  Karon Hug-

gler, (late spring) Suzanne Henage, (summer) Christy Gray; (autumn) Patty Cantu, (late autumn) Mona Stevenson, and (winter) 

Janice Haralson.  Thank you for this stunning work of art that so fits the festival, its history and where it happens!” 
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Carol Nierling 4806 Walnut Ridge Ct Columbia Mo 65203 

573-446-

6137 

573-356-

4254 ca.nierling@gmail.com 

Marty Webster 104 E. Thornhill Lane Marshall  Mo 65340 

660-886-

5753 

660-815-

3165 marty65340@sbcglobal.net 

CORRECTIONS/ADDITIONS TO THE BTQG 2013-14 MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY    

The Big Muddy Folk Festival, which is 

held each April in Thespian Hall in Boon-

ville, displayed a new backdrop for this 

year’s performances.  Dave Para,  Artistic 

Director, Festival Committee member and      

performer shared the following -  
 

“I believe the festival has been graced 

with a major work of art. Lots of people 

think of quilting as quaint and sometimes 

exquisite folk art and tend not to think of it 

as studio art. For those folks I would  

highly recommend a visit to the Museum 

of American Quilters in Paducah, KY, but 

for a quicker trip they can come to the Big 

Muddy Folk Festival where it will be    

displayed every year.” 

Performers onstage during the festival with new quilt show banner. 

mailto:ca.nierling@gmail.com
mailto:marty65340@sbcglobal.net
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P.O. Box 542 

Columbia, MO 65205-542 

O u r  M e e t i n g  P l a c e  
 

Fairview United Methodist Church 

3200 Chapel Hill Road 

Columbia, MO 65203 

Starlight Piecemakers’ 
Chapter Meeting 

 

Thursday,  May 1, 2014 
 

Doors open at 6 pm 
 

Meeting and Program at 7 pm 
“One Hundred Small Quilts” 

 

Fairview United Methodist Church 
 

Bring a Quilt for Show and Tell 
 

 

         Day Chapter        
Monday,  May  5, 2014 
 

       9—12:00 workshop 
with Jennifer Todd and Sit and Sew 
 

        12 noon Lunch 
 

  1—Business Meeting and Program 
 
 

Fairview United Methodist Church 

 

BTQG is on the Web 
 

HTTP://BTQG.MISSOURI.ORG 

 

 

Linda O’Keefe  5/1 
 

Nancy Jackson  5/2 
 

Kristinn Kunze  5/3 
 

Carolyn Licht  5/4 
 

Merril Winfield  5/6 
 

Barbara Nichols  5/8 
 

Sara Guthrie  5/9 
 

Lynn Hill   5/10 
 

Judy Gieselman  5/12 
 

Marilyn Wine  5/14 
 

Barbara Taylor  5/18 
 

Janet Hollandsworth 5/20 
 

Barb Hawley  5/21 
 

Betty White  5/28 
 

Cecile Mazan  5/31 



 BOONESLICK TRAIL QUILTERS GUILD ANNUAL MEETING 
June 7, 2014, 10:30 a.m. 

 
The BTQG annual meeting will be held at Fairview United Methodist Church, 

3200 Chapel Hill Rd, Columbia, MO. 
 

The business meeting will convene at 10:30 to be followed by lunch at 11:30.  
We must have a quorum to conduct business, which includes election of officers and approval of 

2014-2015 budget.  
Any member may attend the annual meeting---lunch is not mandatory. 

 
The lunch will be box lunch from Honey Baked Ham and Cafe.  

You must complete the form with your preferred choices.  Cost: $8.00 
 

Send your registration and check payable to BTQG to 
 

BTQG, PO Box 542, Columbia MO 65205-0542 
 

Deadline for lunch order is May 25, 2014. 
 
 

Name:   ___________________________________________________  

Address__________________________________City, State and Zip:_____________________________________ 

Home phone____________________________Cell phone_________________Work phone________________  

Email :___________________________________  

Check number_________________________  

 
Lunch preferences below:   
 
Cross through any condiment you do not want.   
 
___________Ham Classic on croissant with Swiss cheese, lettuce, tomato & hickory honey mustard.  

 

___________Turkey Classic on baker’s roll, Swiss cheese, lettuce, tomato and hickory honey mustard.   

  

__________Chef salad-- choice of Ranch or French dressing on the side.  Circle dressing choice.  

 

Cookie choice:   ___________Oatmeal-raisin-nut     or __________Chocolate chip 

 
Coffee, tea and lemonade will be provided. Soft drinks are available in the machine in the foyer. 
 

PLEASE MAKE AN EFFORT TO ATTEND.  There are no June chapter meetings.  



 

BOONESLICK TRAIL QUILTERS' GUILD 
Membership Form (July 1, 2014 thru June 30, 2015) 

Please complete this form even if there are no changes from last year. 
 

__Renewal    __New Member 
 

Name ________________________________________________DATE_____________ 
 
Address  _________________________________________________ 
 
City/State/Zip ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Home Phone   ___________________________   Cell Phone _____________________ 
  
Work Phone    ______________________E-mail__________________________   
 
Website (if applicable)  _________________________________ 
 
Birthday:  Month__________  Day  ____    
 
__I've had my picture taken for the photo directory. 
__I need to have my picture taken at a meeting for the photo directory. 
 
NOTE:   All information above will be published in the BTQG Membership Directory - 
             unless you specify exclusions.  Just omit any information you do not wish 
   published.  You may also opt out of the photo directory by checking this box  □. 
 
Newsletter preference: 
 
__Email @ the above address __By US mail (per person costs the Guild  
         an extra $15 a year) 
         
Email preference (check one): 
 
    __All (notices, reminders, requests, E-blasts)     __Special meetings only         __None 
 

Chapter meeting preference: 
 
  ____Day          ____Starlight (Eve)          ____Both 
 
NOTE: Dues, photo taken, and membership directory deadline is  August 15, 2014.  
 
  __One year membership      $ 30.00 
           OR 
                For NEW members only joining after January 1, 2015)       $ 15.00 
                                                                                    
                                                                         Amount  Enclosed:         _____ 
 

 
Mail completed form & check payable to BTQG at: BTQG,  PO Box 542,  Columbia, MO  
65205 
    

ALSO, PLEASE COMPLETE PAGE 2 
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BOONESLICK TRAIL QUILTERS' GUILD 
 

Our guild is only as strong as the commitment of its members.  
Please support the guild with your volunteer time.   

 
 
 

NAME__________________________________________  DATE___________________ 
 
PREFERRED PHONE____________________EMAIL_______________________________  
            

 __RENEWAL                    __NEW MEMBER 
 
Chapter meeting preference:  ____  Day        ______ Starlight (Eve)        _______  Both 
       
 
I am willing to chair a committee.  Which one?  ____________________________ 
 
I am willing to serve on the following committee(s). 
 
__Hospitality      __Newsletter 
 
__Service Project     __Chapter Program Planning 
 
__Fund-raising Projects    __Retreat 
 
__Membership     __Quilt show committee 
 
__Membership Directory    __Historian (Archivist) 
 
__Webmaster      __Library 
 
 
 
__I am willing to make a program presentation/host a trunk show. 
 
 
__I am willing to teach a class about 
____________________________________________ . 
 
 
__My suggestions for topics or speakers: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS FORM NEEDS TO GO TO THE MEMBERSHIP CHAIR.  
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